
    
 

 

Leyden Selectboard 

Leyden Town Hall 

Minutes 

November 20, 2017 

 

 

Selectboard Members Present:  Lance Fritz, Bill Glabach. 

 

Others Present: Bob Hardesty, James Milo.  

 

Call to order 7:06pm. 

 

Minutes 

 

MOTION:  Bill moved to accept the minutes of November 6 as presented.  Unanimous. 

 

New Resident 

James Milo introduced himself to the Board and explained that he is in the process of buying property on George 

Lamb Rd.  He and the Board discussed setbacks and building permit procedures.  He will be observing the perk test 

in a few days. 

 

Tax Collector CAM Support 

Roxanne addressed the Board concerning continuing to use the CAMA software. The State will no longer support 

CAMA after FY18.  She would like to continue to use CAMA and to also continue to use Mike Quinlivan for her 

tech support.  CAMA costs about $2400 a year.  Mike’s fee is $1200.  She suggested taking the difference, since 

there will not be a CAMA fee, and put that difference into the Technology Stabilization account for when we will 

have to purchase new software.  She feels that eventually we will need to buy new software.  Discussion.  The Board 

suggested that she propose that in her FY19 budget request.   

 

Jan. 15 Special Town Meeting Warrant 

The Board agreed to close the January 15, 2018 Special Town Meeting Warrant on December 1, 2017.  This will 

give the Finance Committee time to meet and review the articles. 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

 

MOTION:  Lance moved to adjourn.   Meeting adjourned at 8:00pm. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

Robert Hardesty 


